
Dear Tatiana,

I would like to tell a big thank you for arranging INDIAN OCEAN MARATHON-2020.

Everything has been organized at a very high level, such big number of attendees and attention
have been a very nice surprise and a sign of high potential of Tophotels company.

I always appreciate your professional approach as usual and always confident to participate in
your events.

Stay safe and looking foward to our new joint event in the future.

Best regards,
Liudmyla Turovska
Director of Sales
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